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 Bring fruit 

 Bring food in a reusable container 

 No glad wrap /foil / plastic bags 

House points will be awarded to each 

student who brings NUDE FOOD! 

Thank you for your support 

The Sustainability & Garden Committee 

 

CLASS PLACEMENTS 2015  

If there is any information that we may 

not be aware of that may affect your 

childôs class placement next year please 

put the details in writing or complete 

the form provided later in this newslet-

ter and forward to the office marked 

Attention: Mr Glenn  McConnell by 

Friday 31st of October. This is not a 

teacher / class  selection process, but an 

opportunity to provide information which 

may assist with your childrenôs social 

and academic grouping. While all infor-

mation will be carefully considered we 

can not guarantee  that all needs will be 

met.  

 

PLANNING FOR 2015 

To assist us with our forward planning 

we ask any families / students who are 

moving to another area and not returning 

to Kismet Park in 2015 to notify the 

school office as soon as possible. This 

information is critical in terms of class 

structures and staffing. Thank you for 

your assistance. 

Have a great week! 

Glenn & Diane 

Dear Parents, Staff and Students,  

Thank you to the parents of Year 4  

students who attended Tuesday nightôs 

iPad information evening. Those who 

were unable to attend should ensure 

they have received our iPad  booklet 

óIgniting Curiosityô which includes 

important information regarding the 1:1 

program and choice of iPad. Parents 

should also have received an iPad com-

mitment letter which is a vital part of 

our school planning.  

 

SKOOLBAG IS HERE! 

Thanks to the efforts of our 

School Council today we 

announce that Skoolbag is now availa-

ble to the     families of Kismet Park. 

Skoolbag  provides schools with an 

easy way to tell parents/carers every-

thing they need to know, and it pro-

vides parents with the most convenient 

way to receive school notifications. 

 

Please see the flyer that accompanies 

todayôs newsletter for further           

information and instructions.      

 

PRODUCTION DVDôS 

Last term families were given the    

opportunity to order a DVD recording 

of our school production from óSchool 

Memories Capturedô. Families who 

placed an order for a DVD will be able 

to collect them from the school office 

from Monday 3rd November.  

CLASSROOM TIME IS 5 

TO 9 

Punctuality is a valuable 

habit for    children to learn.  Students 

arriving late miss out on important in-

formation or instruction time at the 

beginning of the learning session. It 

also distracts other students from their 

work and disrupts teachers.  As we 

strive to make the most of all learning 

times, please assist class teachers by 

ensuring your       children arrive at 

school on time. 

 

Students who arrive at classrooms after 

the bell has sounded will be asked to 

attend the office so that their late     

arrival can be recorded on CASES. 

(This allows us to accurately track late 

arrivals) Students will then be handed a 

late pass which will be passed on to the 

class teacher.  

 

Parents will be contacted where regular 

late arrivals occur to ensure that this 

practice does not continue to have a 

negative effect on their childôs learn-

ing.  

 

NUDE FOOD DAYð 7th November 

Our first Environmentally Friendly    

Friday will be a NUDE FOOD DAY 

on Friday 7th November. NUDE 

FOOD is anything that doesnôt have a 

wrapper or glad wrap on it. Some hints 

for NUDE FOOD day are:  

D a t e s  t o  r e m e m b e r  

Kismet News 
Empowerment & Excellence in Education for all 

30th October ,  2014 VOLUME  4, ISSUE 4 

Skoolbag Information Sheet 

Nude Food Day 

iPad Letter to Grade 4 students ONLY 

N o t e s  h o m e  
Tuesday 4th November: MELBOURNE CUP (PUBLIC HOLIDAY)! 

Friday 7th November: School Assembly  

Monday 10th  November: School Council 

Tuesday 11th November : T-Blast Cricket 

Wednesday 12th November: Sunbury Downs Orientation Day 9-3:15pm 

Thursday 13th November: Meal Deal Day 

Friday 14th November: Footsteps 

Monday 17th November: 2015 Prep Orientation Evening at 7:30pm 
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F r o m  t h e  O f f i c e  
P a g e  2  V O L U M E   4 ,  I S S U E  4  

EXTENDðOur weekly recap 
What a fantastic week we have had. There was lots of fun and games happening all week. The students have developed an inter-

est in 40/40 as it is now one of our most popular games along with the water fight on the hot days. It is great to see so many stu-

dents doing their homework before we start playing so they donôt have to do it at home and can play more. - Pete 

 

Next weekôs activities: 
Monday 3rd November- scratch art 

Tuesday 4th November- Public Holiday 

Wednesday 5th November- cricket night 

Thursday 6th November- construction night 

Friday 7th November- movie night 

Grade 3/4 Camp is fast  

approaching, we do require full  

payment no later than   

Wednesday 5th November. 

Junior Maths Challenge 

Making a table or a chart will be helpful as students explore the different combinations possible to solve this problem. The six family 

of number facts is used here. 

Answer:        {ŜƴƛƻǊ aŀǘƘǎ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ 

         2. (six paths).

 
  
 

Heads Tails 
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2 4 
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4 2 

5 1 

6 0 
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STUDENT PLACEMENTS FOR 2015 

Please return to KPPS marked Attention: Mr McConnell 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________Grade: _______________ 

List the special educational needs / conditions that your child has that we may not be aware of: 

 Signed Parent / Guardian ____________________________________________ Date: ________________ 

PTA NEWS 

If you have any uniform that your child has outgrown and wish to 

donate to the school, please do so by dropping it off with the ladies 

in the office. We will place dates for the next Second Hand Stall in 

upcoming Newsletters. Thank you in advance. 

PREP Bendigo Discovery Centre  

Excursion money is due back no later 

that FRIDAY 21st NOVEMBER 
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Student Engagement & Wellbeing  

Contact Us:  

McEwen Drive 

PO Box 220 

Sunbury Vic 3429 

(03)9744 4566 

kismet.park.ps @edumail.vic.gov.au 

http://kismetparkps. vic.edu.au 

HUME WHITE RIBBON WALK  

Thank you for your support of 

Hume City Councilôs White  

Ribbon Campaign.  Our active 

and family friendly event returns in 2014 to 

promote awareness of the message of White 

Ribbon ï that violence against women is not 

acceptable in our society.  

When: Sunday 9 November 2014  

Time: 9:45am for a 10am start  

Where: Jacana Reserve, Lorraine Crescent, 

Jacana (Melway Map 6, D8)  

Distance: 3 kilometres  

Entry Fee*: By donation  

 

 

Canteen Reminder 

Thanks for those offering to assist in the Kismet Kitchen 

in the next few weeks, our roster is as follows. 

Friday 31st October 

Maryanne Ristic 9:00ð11:30am 

Claire Gilson 12:00ð2:00pm 

Friday 7th November 

Jodi Collings 9:00ð12:00pm 

Janine Hodgson 12:00ð2:00pm 

November 14th November 

IF YOU ARE FREE FOR THIS DAY PLEASE  

CONTACT SARA OR NAOMI 

ABSENTEEISM (KidsMatter  

information )  

Absenteeism is a persistent or regular pattern of not 

attending school. It usually happens with a parentôs 

knowledge and consent. Students who are absent usual-

ly spend their time away from school at home. 

Several family, school and personal factors might be responsible for 

absenteeism. These factors include:  

 lack of family support, encouragement or organisation  

 family poverty leading to problems with buying food, 

uniforms and school books or with getting transport to 

school  

 work or family commitments, including care duties in 

the home  

 negative school experiences such as negative social 

experiences or failure in learning  

 the need to catch up on homework or assessment tasks  

illness.  

Helping your child go to school regularly 

You can support and encourage your children to go to school by 

showing interest in and support for their education. If your childôs 

sick, you can help by working out ways for her to keep in touch with 

school friends and teachers.  

If you know your childôs missing school, talking to your child is an 

important first step. This will help you work out ways to support 

your child. You might want to try the following: 

 exploring with your child why he or she doesnôt want 

to go to school  

 listening to any fears and concerns about school that he 

or she has  

 working with your child to find a way to address the 

problem.  

You can also: 

 talk with the class teacher to find out what assistance 

they can provide  

 talk with school staff about strategies to keep your 

child attending and engaged  

 talk with the parents of your childôs friends to find out 

if they can offer you help and support.  

If your childôs missing only particular classes or avoiding particular 

times in the day, talking to the Principal or Assistant Principal might 

help you and your child pinpoint particular areas of concern. Once 

youôve spotted these, you can work on finding solutions. 

Why young people need to be at school 

If your children go to school on a regular basis, they: 

 find it easier to reach their full potential  

 have a better chance of making friends and building 

support systems that can help them deal with difficult 

times  

 keep up with schoolwork  

 be more likely to go back to school if they have to miss 

it for illness or another reason  

 be less likely to engage in risky behaviour.  

Research shows that young people who stay in school for longer have 

better outcomes, not just in education, but also in future employment, 

income, health and wellbeing. 
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¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǘƘŜ ¢ŜŎƘ ²ƛȊŀǊŘǎ ōŜƎŀƴ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜ DǊŀŘŜ мκнΩǎ ǇǳōƭƛǎƘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ǘƘŜȅ 

ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ƛƴ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜ ŀǇǇ tŀƎŜǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƛtŀŘΦ 


